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New Staff  
At Elko County, we have a new Social Services Director, the current Public Guardian Kathleen Jones. 
We have a new Grants and Contracts Manager, Abigail Wheeler. She moved into this position from her 
previous position as the Transit Manager.  
 
Section News 
During this quarter, we have not made any progress in achieving our goals. We did submit a new SOW  
to have this grant as a pass through to Nevada Health Centers. Nevada Health Centers currently has a 
weekly immunization clinic where we can implement glucose checks and blood pressure monitoring. We 
are now waiting for the approved new SOW to utilize these grant funds. Once we receive the approval 
on the amendment to the grant, we will engage Nevada Health Centers to start moving forward. 
 


